
 
 

 

Dear Community Partner, 

 

The Memorial Hospital of Carbon County Foundation is excited to announce the 4th Annual 

Foundation Fun Scramble Fundraiser!  This year’s tournament is scheduled for Saturday, 

August 27th, at the Rochelle Ranch Golf Course.  The event will kick-off on Friday, August 26th, 

with the addition of a Golf Calcutta!  We invite you to save the date and make plans to attend 

this popular, ever growing event!  Stay tuned for additional details about team registration and 

the Calcutta! 

Since its revitalization, the MHCC Foundation has been making great strides in growing as an 

organization and fulfilling their support role for Carbon County’s leading healthcare 

organization since 1921!  In the last three years, the Foundation has raised over $90,000.00, all 

of which has been given directly to the hospital for capital equipment purchases and projects 

that have greatly enhanced the medical services available at the local level.  We are pleased to 

let you know that funds from the 4th Annual Foundation Fun Scramble will be utilized 

for the addition of a much needed service; Oncology.  Over the course of the next year, 

Chemotherapy services will be implemented at MHCC.  We are excited to bring this life-

saving treatment to the residents of Carbon County and the people we call friends and 

neighbors! 

Please consider the MHCC Foundation when choosing how to allocate your charitable 

contributions this year!  Enclosed is a list of the various sponsorship levels available; feel free to 

contact me with any questions you may have.   Memorial Hospital of Carbon County is 

committed to healthcare excellence and the expansion of services that add so much value to the 

Wyoming way of life we know and cherish! 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity!   

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Hinkle 

Stephanie Hinkle, MHCC Marketing and Communications Director  

Foundation Executive Director 


